
 

 

 

Testing Descriptions for 2024-2025 

 
Michigan Math Prize Competition Test 
This test has been permanently suspended 
 
10th and 11th Grade – PSAT/NMSQT Test 
Juniors are encouraged to take the PSAT/NMSQT to qualify for the National Merit Scholarship and practice for the SAT 

test.  This is the only opportunity for juniors to qualify for the National Merit Scholars.  The PSAT/NMSQT test is 

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at GHHS.  (This is a teacher professional development day/students do not report; so test 

takers will have to provide their own transportation.)   Registration for the PSAT test runs from September 9-23, 2024 and 

the cost is $20.00.  Registration is in Student Services. 

 
ACT 
ACT testing opportunities WILL NOT be available at GHHS for the 2024-2025 school year; GHHS Students will have 

to test at an alternative school.  Students must register online at www.actstudent.org.  
 
SAT 
SAT testing opportunities WILL NOT be available at GHHS for the 2024-2025 school year; GHHS Students will have 

to test at an alternative school. Students must register online at www.satsuite.collegeboard.org. 
 
MME Testing for all Juniors 
All juniors must take the MME battery of 3 tests in April 2025.  Seniors who have not taken any or all of the MME tests 

in their junior year will also be testing at this time.  The MME includes the SAT college entrance exam with writing, 

ACT’s WorkKeys-a work skills assessment, and M-Step with components of science and social studies.  The state gives 

and pays for the MME test for each student.  The MME tests are now a graduation requirement mandated by GHAPS 

Board of Education policy.  The MME test scores will be available in time to be submitted to the student’s 

college/university of choice in the fall of the student’s senior year.  All students taking the MME will be registering in 

school. 

 
9th and 10th grade PSAT Test 
All GHHS freshmen and sophomores will be taking the PSAT Test in April, 2025. The PSAT is patterned after the SAT 

test and is a predictor of how well students will do on the SAT.  It also gives students the availability of tutorial help in 

their weak area(s) through the Khan Academy.  The PSAT scores will also be used for students to dual enroll for college 

courses.   

 
Advanced Placement Examinations 
Students who are enrolled in AP courses are encouraged to take the College Board Advanced Placement examination in 

their course area(s).  The cost of each exam is $100.  AP exams are held over a two week period from May 5-9, 

2025.  Late testing will be allowed only in extreme circumstances as outlined in the AP policy book.  A high school 

principal must approve all late testing. Late testing will be the third week of May 2025. 

 
ACT/SAT Tutoring 
Dr. Scott Carlin      michianatestprep@gmail.com  (517) 803-5037 
Khan Academy       www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/  

 

For Questions Contact: Tiffany VanVelzen, Test Coordinator vanvelzent@ghaps.org  (616) 850-6019  
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